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Docket No. 50-410

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSlON

REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA19406

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Hr. Gerald K. Rhode

Vice President
System Project Hanagement

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

IE Bulletin No. 81-01, "Surveillance of Mechanical Snubbers," transmitted to
you on January 27, 1981, has been revised to change the identification of the
power reactor facilities with construction permits to which the Bulletin is
applicable. This change does not affect your requirements with respect to the
original Bulletin. As a result, the enclosed revised pages 5 and 6, are
forwarded to you for information.

If you desire additional information regarding this matter, please contact
this office.

Sincerely,

C8
oy e H. Gri er

Director

Enclosures:
Revised pages 5 and 6 of IE Bulletin 81-01 and

List of Recently Issued IE Bulletins

CONTACT: D. L. Caphton
(215-337-5266)

cc w/encls:
Eugene B. Thomas, Jr., Esquire
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